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Madam Facilitator,

My delegation joins others in congratulating you on your appointment as Facilitator and assures you of Jamaica’s full support.

I wish to align my brief intervention with that of the G77 and China, the AOSIS and, of course, CARICOM

I believe we have been engaged in a very useful discussion and that a lot of very interesting points have been made on which we can further reflect.

I wish to simply reiterate a point made by Singapore and Fiji on the issue of flexibility and for us to think more broadly in terms of the suite for ABMTs at our disposal.  Our reading of some of the submissions that have been made, including in the context of the Chair’s Non-Paper, seem to discount this important fact.  It is imperative, therefore, that we maintain a balanced focus in order that our treatment of the subject matter remains as comprehensive as possible, and is appropriately linked to the rest of the elements of the package.
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